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Neighborhood Security Cameras 
 

Although neighborhood security does not fall within the jurisdiction of LHA, there is support for 
neighborhood security efforts, such as Safer Crocker  www.safercrockerhighlands.org.  
 
Another group of neighbors, led by Board member Miguel Drumond, decided to 
add a security camera system to their street, Alma Place. Nearly half of the homes 
on the street contributed to the camera system, making the per person cost very  
reasonable.  Since its installation, the camera has captured numerous incidents with 
clearly identifiable information. Recent conversations with the Oakland Police  
Department have confirmed that the cameras are extremely effective, especially for 
solving more serious crimes. 
 
If you're interested in learning more and potentially spearheading a similar effort on your street, 
please reach out to office@lakeshorehomes.net for more information. 
 
PG&E Substation Mural Project – Committee Forming 
 

Many years ago, LHA received a grant from PG&E to add a mural to the substation wall along 
Grosvenor Place. With renewed interest in this project, a committee is forming and we are looking 
for neighbors to join and explore the possibilities for this wall. Interested in joining the committee? 
Email us at office@lakeshorehomes.net 
 
Be Kind to our Lampposts 
 

  Our beautiful, historic lampposts are only painted once every ten years. 
  When tape is used to post a sign – painter’s tape included – it removes paint  
  and exposes the lamppost to the elements. To keep them rust free, both the  
  LHA and the City of Oakland prohibit posting signs and notices on lamp 
  posts and utility poles. Please do not post signs on our lampposts. 
 
 

 
Sign-up for LHA Electronic Documents 
 

Help us reduce waste – sign up to receive your HOA documents via email. Complete the form on 
the reverse side, sign and return it to our office. It’s that easy! 
 


